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Our stars of the week this week are..
· School: Ollie Ball – for always being ready on the carpet, and for contributing so well in Maths lessons! 
· Home: William Lace – doing lots of different learning activities at home, including making a very creative penguin!  
Our star of the week at school will receive their certificate at school, our star of the week at home will receive theirs through the post! Well done  
As usual, keep your eyes out on Seasaw for announcements, videos and extra activities that you can try! Keep smiling  Miss Lemmings.
Zooms: Mon: 9:15 Worship, Weds: 1:30 Live class, Friday: 10:45 Celebration Assembly
Next week we are going to be focusing on our new story of “The Colour Monster”. This story focuses on our different feelings, what makes us feel certain ways, how actions affect how we feel, and lastly what we can do to help ourselves when we feel a certain way. 
In maths we will be looking at capacity and mass, comparing “heavier” and “lighter” objects, as well as comparing amounts that are “full” and “empty”, and containers holding different amounts. 
We will continue trying super hard with our reading and writing too!

This week our main area of focus has been Literacy and our story of “The Blue Penguin”. We have read the story a few times and started to re-tell it, and learnt that the Author writes the stories. We have learnt lots about penguins and made some brilliant artistic creations of penguins too!
In maths we have worked really hard at our number bonds to 5 which we have cracked, and as a challenge number bonds to 10!
We have talked a lot this week about being a kind friend and people who are kind to us, and used tricky words to write about people who are kind to us and why, which made me and Miss Begbie smile a lot 
Another week of learning at home and school completed! I think we are starting to get into the swing of things now. The work on Seasaw makes me smile every day and I’m so impressed with how hard you are working at home – thank you to the parents for your continued support with this, we couldn’t do it without you!  If you can, when you upload work to Seasaw, try and put it into one of the subject folders as that helps greatly. For Zoom – again please make sure the name of your child is the name of your device as we cannot let you into the call from the waiting room unless we know who it is, or else we could have some strangers entering our call! And after about 5 minutes it doesn’t let me let anyone else in, so if you’re joining, please come on time if possible  I understand it’s hard to fit everything in the day!
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